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To our stakeholders: 

As an active member of the UN Global Compact and Dubai Government entity 
DMCC recognises that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact 
is the annual preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) that 
comprises of a CEO statement of continued support for the UN Global Compact, a 
description of practical actions with regard to the principles of the UN Global 
Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes. 

In 2021, we successfully published our first sustainability report audited by a third-
party, Deloitte, and have made significant progress in improving our performance 
and reporting process.  

In 2022, DMCC will publish a report in line with GRI 2021 updated standard. 
Preparing a sustainability report in line with new requirements required 
organisational transformations and adaptation of existing processes to ensure 
DMCC’s compliance with GRI and Global Compact requirements. 

We hereby ask for an extension of six weeks in order to be able to post a COP that 
describes our company’s efforts and progress to implement the principles of the UN 
Global Compact.  

Kind regards, 

Evgeny Garanin 

Sustainability & Public Affairs Manager 

 


